
 

Frost Road March 2022 Newsletter 

 

• Message from the Admin. 

• Students' Artwork displayed throughout the school - Aboriginal Seasons (Through the Seasons, 

we learn, share, and grow) - Diversity - Respect - Classroom art 



• Reading Link Challenge 

• Parking/Traffic Concerns 

• Jump Rope for Heart 

• COVID-19 Updates 

• School Cash Online 

• Frost Road PAC  

• Calendar of events 

A Message From The Admin. 

 

1 - Mrs. E. Bertholm 

Principal 



 

2 - Mr. S. Hache 

Vice Principal 

Dear Frost Road Elementary students and families, 

It has been a busy couple of months here at Frost Road Elementary. Students participated in many 

school spirit days and holidays. They continue working very hard every day to be the best learners 

they can be. We are very proud of our students. They are friendly, kind and enjoy being in school. Our 

school community was very generous and has donated over $2000 to the Heart and Stroke 
Foundation while enjoying skipping during our Jump Rope for Heart event on March 11th. 

There will likely be more information to come regarding Health and Safety procedures during Spring 

Break. Please check the School District website for information. 

We hope that everyone finds time during the next two weeks to enjoy being outside in the fresh air 

and sunshine, spending time with family and friends and having fun relaxing too. Enjoy Spring Break 
everyone ! 

We look forward to seeing your smiles on March 28th. 

Sincerely 

 

Mrs. Bertholm and Mr. Hache 



Students' Artwork displayed throughout the school 

Aboriginal Seasons 

 

Wolf Den Aboriginal Seasons art gallery - 'Through the Seasons, we learn, share, and grow'  

The students' did painting celebrating the 4 seasons - Winter (Wolf), Spring (Eagle/Frog), Summer 

(Deer/Salmon), Fall (Bear) 

Thank you to Frost Road Staff Aboriginal Committee for putting together the student's artwork 



 



 



 



 



 



Aboriginal Season Winter (Wolf) 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



Aboriginal Season Spring (Eagle/Frog) 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



Aboriginal Season Summer (Deer/Salmon) 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 



Aboriginal Season Fall (Bear) 

 



 



 



 



 



Diversity 

 



 

Respect 

 



Classroom Art 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



Reading Link Challenge 

 

Grade 4 and 5 Reading Link 

We have 33 students continuing to prepare for this year’s Reading Link Challenge.  These students are 

to be commended for their commitment and hard work.  The School Challenge will take place on 

Friday, April 1.  The team that wins the School Challenge will represent Frost Road at the next 
challenge where the team will compete against other schools in the Fleetwood area.  

 

This year’s teams are: 

The Smart Cool Readers:     

Arsal S., Dev J., Ryan L., Abhijot S., Mitchell L., Omar N. 

 

The Stellar Wolves:     

Jaanya A., Ella L., Yuvi S., Isabelle K., Srenidhee P. 

 

The Rad Readers:      

Salma Q., Laura R., Elena M., Jasreet S., Isabella M., Saiya K.  

 

The Wolfies:    

Chaarvi V., Donna C., Christina S., Joanna R., Floria H., Silinna L.  

 

The Mighty Wolves: 

Nylah N., Myrah A., Tammy B., Liam P., Yanxi P. 

 

The Reading Wolves:   

Raameen S., Chloe M., Luna Z., James D., Jonathan Z. 



Parking/Traffic Concerns 

 

During drop off and pick up times, please do not park or pull into the staff parking lots, as these are 

for staff only.  If a vehicle is parked behind a vehicle already parked in a stall, that vehicle doesn't 

have the ability to pull out of a stall whenever necessary.  Please obey all the posted speed limits and 
staff directing traffic and take extra care when approaching crosswalks. Thank you.  

Jump Rope for Heart 

Through online donations our Frost Road community so far has raised just over $2,000.00 for the 
Jump Rope for the Heart and Stroke Foundation   

 



 

COVID-19 Updates 

 

Watch for additional updates from Dr. Bonnie Henry.  

School Cash Online 

 

Frost Road offers School Cash Online, which provides you with the convenience, easy, and quick way of 

paying online for school items such as trips, club/athletic fees, and spirit wear, which is the preferred 

method of paying for items.  School Cash Online is a great way to pay without the need for cash or 
cheques!   



Which payment methods are accepted? 

Credit Card, Debit Card or eCheck (an electronic version of a paper check used to make payments online.  
Anyone with a 

checking or savings account can pay by eCheck on SchoolCashOnline. 

myWallet – An online wallet that can be loaded to hold funds and then used to pay for your child’s fees 

on SchoolCashOnline.  myWallet allows you to allocate funds to pay for school fees at a later date.  To 
use myWallet: 

To register online: 

Step 1: Visit our school website at: (www.surreyschools.ca/frostroad)   

Step 2: Click on the “Parent” tab and select “Pay Fees Online”. 

Step 3: Register by selecting the “Get Started Now” and follow the steps. 

Step 4: After you receive the confirmation email, select the “click here” option, login in and add each of 
your children to your household account. 

Once you have registered your child, you will be able to see when they have a new item posted online 

for purchase. You also have the option to be notified whenever your child has a new school expense due, 

so you don’t have to worry about missing the deadline. 

 

** If you require assistance please contact parent Helpdesk at parenthelpdesk@schoolcashonline.com 
or 1-866-961-1803 or call Frost Road at 604-572-4050 

Frost Road PAC  

 

Important upcoming event dates - more information will be coming after spring break.  

April 21          PAC meeting 



April 22          Fun Lunch - Subway 

May 13           PAC Walk-A-Thon Fundraiser  

May 19           Annual General Meeting   

There are 2 PAC Positions available for nominations.  These are the PAC Chair which is a 2 year term 
and the DPAC rep. which is also a 2 year term. 

PAC Fundraisers: 

After spring break the PAC will be having a HUMUS fundraiser - more information to follow. 

The PAC also has an online fundraiser which is open currently until June 10, 2022 - this fundraiser is to 

help support our Frost Road students with various incentives, such as spirit wear, musical instruments, 

technology and more.  If you would like to donation please go to: 
https://munchalunch.com/schools/FrostRoad 

Once you have logged in go to PAC initiatives. 

Thank you for being a supporter of our students' success 

From the Frost Road PAC  

 

Calendar of events 

 

March  

https://munchalunch.com/schools/FrostRoad


11          Jump Rope for Heart event 

               Last day of instruction before spring break 

28          Students return after spring break 

 

April  

15          Good Friday - School not in session 

18          Easter Monday - School not in session 

 

May  

4           Ready, Set, Learn - more information on this event will be coming after spring break 

6           Non-Instructional Day - school not in session 

12          Grade 5's and Grade 7's students' field trip  - more information on this event will be coming 
after spring break. 

16          Grade 6 and 7 immunizations (2nd dose) 

19          Darby class photos 

23          Victoria Day Stat Holiday - School not in session 

30          Non-Instruction Day - school not in session 

 

June 

1            Kindergarten students starting school in September 2022 orientation - more information on 
this event will be coming after spring break 

8           District Track Meet 

9           District Track Meet (rain out day) 

17         Kindergarten students field trip 

23         Early dismissal at 1:30 pm 

             Last day of instruction before summer break 


